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Re: Inquiry into development of Ultimo Public School.  

I believe that children should have the opportunity to grow as we have in to e able to run and play in safe 
local public school. Especially in a concrete jungle area we live in, our children at least have a space to 
grow and experience green space. 

The government has a responsibility to our children, to our community and as being human to provide 
children the best environment to grow, learn and experience their earlier school life. 

I hope the government don't get caught up with corporate, their ego and think about the children and 
their future. 

Please listen to my opinion and listen to your conscience. 

 

Yours Faithfully, 

Allan Joseph AQUINO 


